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September 2019 

Design and Technology Technician 
Grade 3  

Actual Salary £8,013 - £8,337 per annum 
20 Hours per Week, term-Time Only  

 
 

Dear applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above post at Ellesmere Port Catholic High School.  Governors are 
seeking to appoint a technician with enthusiasm and flexibility who will be responsible for the smooth 
running of the Design Technology workshops.  The post holder will be responsible to the Head of Faculty 
for Art & Design Technology and may also be required to work in the art department from time to time. 

 
Although previous experience in a similar role in an educational environment would be an advantage it 
is not essential as full training will be provided.  We are looking for an individual with an interest in 
Technology, with enthusiasm and excellent interpersonal skills. 

 
This is an opportunity to join our hard working and dedicated team of staff who thrive in an atmosphere 
of professionalism and team work, with the achievement of students at the heart of what we do. 
 
Enclosed is a copy of our job description, person specification and application form.  The completed 
application form should be returned by 9.00am on Friday 27th September.   Following completion of the 
short-listing process, candidates will be invited for interview later that week. 
 
The application form allows some space for a letter of application.  The letter will form an important 
part of the initial selection process for short-listing.  Should you decide to apply for the post you should 
not feel constrained by the space available and a separate sheet is perfectly acceptable.  Please 
complete the application form in full.  CVs will not be accepted as a substitute for the information 
required.  
 
We take our responsibility to protect and safeguard the welfare of our students seriously.  Successful 
candidates will be DBS checked. The school is committed to Equality of Opportunity. 
 
 
 
Mrs C Vile 
Headteacher 
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